
 

NEWS… 
Staff news: 
As you are aware Mrs Jennings will be leaving for maternity in July. We have 
successfully recruited Miss Masters to cover 1 of the classes next year.  
Miss Masters will be an Early Career Teacher and has trained to teach 
through the ATLP Teaching School so is very familiar with the ATLP ethos – 
children are at the heart of everything we do. 
 
After 9 Years of commitment to Curdworth Primary, Mrs Kedwards has 
made the very difficult decision of leaving at the end of this school year. Mrs 
Kedwards will be greatly missed by children and staff but is excited to take 
on her new role as Volunteer Organiser at Family Support Derbyshire.  
 
This week we successfully recruited Miss McNerlin as Reception class 
teacher for the next academic year. Miss McNerlin will also be an Early 
Career Teacher and blew us away with her passion and dedication towards 
nurturing and developing children. With this appointment, it opens doors to 
some exciting changes in other year groups which aligns with our new vision 
of being ambitious! Children and parents will be informed of changes as 
soon as they have been finalised, no later than 6th July. 
 
Thank you to all those that could make  
our Father’s Day event. The children  
had a brilliant time and it was great  
to meet some of you for the first time!  
 
Family photos have been sent to  
you via Class Dojo for Thursday’s  
attendees, photos from today will get  
to you as soon as possible. 
 
Have a fun filled evening and weekend. 

Mrs Jas Kang 😊  

KEY DATES 
 

JUNE 
 

23rd New Hedgehogs Parent Meeting 
5-6pm  

29th New Hedgehogs Play Date 1 
29th Y1/2 Class Assembly  

 
JULY 

5th Talk Tuesday 9am-9.30am & 
6.30pm – 7pm 

 
6h New Hedgehogs Play Date 2 

6th Transition Day – Children meet 
new teachers 

TBC – New Hedgehogs Home Visits 
 

11th Sports Day/12th Sports Day 
(Back-up day) 

12th Y5/6 End of school production 
15th Reception Graduation Ceremony 
18th Y6 Leavers Lunch-parents invited 

 
21st Early Finish 

22nd School Closed for Summer 
  

 
Happy Birthday!  

Bobby-Jo 

 

Curdworth Champions! 

Hedgehogs:  
        Bhodi & Billy 

Owls Class:  
 Minnie & Avery 

  
  

 Foxes Class:  
 Oakley & Beau 
Squirrels Class:  
Bobbi & Roxy 

  

Round up Rounders!  
 
Well done to the 12  
Squirrels who took part in  
their first rounders competition! 
 You represented your peers and the 
whole school brilliantly, and having 
only recently learned the rules, 
performed incredibly. Mrs Rice and Mrs 
Lugg were beyond impressed!  
Thank you to Mrs Winters for the cool 
treats after the game too!  
 


